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                                                                                                                                              22 June 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Important Dates and Events 
 
It is hard to believe that we are almost at the end of the academic year. 
 
We would like to inform parents and carers of some important events taking place this term. 
 
Eid al-Adha 
 
It has been confirmed that Eid al-Adha will be take place on either Wednesday 28 June or on 
Thursday 29 June.  
 
Waverley School and Waverley Studio College will remain open as normal for students who are 
not celebrating EID.  
 
We would like to remind parents and carers that students are only allowed one day off school to 
celebrate Eid and are required to attend school on all other days. 
 
Industrial Action 
 
You may have read/heard in the news that the National Education Union (NEU) have declared 
two more days of industrial action on Wednesday 5 July and Friday 7 July 2023. 
 
Learning will be disrupted on these dates and we are considering several options. However, we 
must inform you that there could be a possibility that the school may be closed for all students. 

 
We recommend that you start to make alternative childcare arrangements for these dates, 
should you need to. 

 
We would like to apologise in advance for the disruption this will cause you and to your child’s 
education. We are working closely with our staff to keep up to date with the situation, and we 
will inform you of the final arrangements for both dates as soon as possible. 

 
End of term arrangements 
 
Waverley School and Waverley Studio College will close for the summer holidays on  
Friday 21 July 2023.   
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Students will be dismissed at the following times: 

 Waverley Primary - 12.15pm  

 Waverley Secondary - 12.30pm 

 Waverley Studio College – 12.15pm 
  

                                                                                                                                                                                         
Brunch will be provided for those students who are eligible for free school meals before they 
leave school for the summer holidays. 
 
On behalf of all the staff, we would like to thank our parents and carers for all their support 
during this academic year. There have been many positives to celebrate during the course of the 
year and, with your continued support, we look forward to another year of continued success 
moving forward. 
 
We wish you all a happy and safe summer break. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
    

 
 

Mr S. Farar 
Executive Principal      

Mrs S. Dosanjh 
Principal  
Waverley School - Primary      
  

 
 

Mr M. Hire 
Principal  
Waverley School - Secondary 

Ms J. Kler 
 Principal 
 Waverley Studio College 

 

   

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
                                                                                                                                                               


